
 

 

Week 10 Term 3 Friday 27 September 2024 
 

Warami (Hello), 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of Term 3 has been a busy one for our school. It has been so wonderful to see the amazing 

opportunities that have been provided to our students and being able to share that with our families. I want to 

thank you all for supporting the staff and the school in providing teaching and learning programs for our 

students.  

 

I would like to personally thank the students, staff and community for their support over the last 10 weeks. It 

has been a privilege working with such a wonderful school community. I have enjoyed getting to know the 

students and will miss them as I return to my substantive school.  

 

Over the last two weeks we have celebrated the amazing 

achievements of our students in the Extra-Curricular 

assembly and the Principal award assembly. During these 

assemblies, we were able to acknowledge and honour the 

accomplishments of our students in their commitment to 

excellence as curious, compassionate and collaborative 

learners. A very special congratulations to our first ever 

Principal Medallion winners who have completed the award 

cycle and will now begin the process again. We look forward 

to more Principal Medallion winner’s next term. 

Congratulations to all of our award winners and thank you 

to our families for sharing these special assemblies with us. 

We are very proud of all award recipients and encourage all 

our students to continue to embody the values of our 

school.  

 

 
 

Coming Soon at Werrington County PS… 

 

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

14 Oct 15 Oct 16 Oct 17th Oct 18th Oct 

Staff and Students return 

 

 

 P&C Meeting 9am   

2 

21 Oct 22 Oct 23 Oct 24 Oct 25 Oct 

  K-6 Assembly – 2.15pm 

 

2025 Kindy Parent 

Information Night 

Newsletter Day 

World Teachers Day 



 

 

 

 

Staff Changes 

The students and staff would like to congratulate Mr Duncan in his promotion to substantive Assistant 

Principal at Nangamay Public School. This is a well-deserved recognition of his dedication and hard work as 

Assistant Principal here. Mr Duncan’s contributions to both the learning and wellbeing of our students have 

made a significant impact. We thank him for his commitment to fostering a positive and enriching environment 

and I am excited to see him continue to inspire and lead in his new role. I would like to thank Miss Di Biasi for 

continuing to work with 1/2D as their teacher 5 days a week. Mr Duncan and Miss Di Biasi have worked side-

by-side to ensure a smooth transition for the students in 1/2D. I know the boys and girls in 1/2D are going to 

miss him incredibly, but they are in great hands with Miss Di Biasi and are excited to be working with her for 

the remainder of the year. 

 

I would like to like to congratulate Mrs Kenny in the temporary appointment of K-2 Assistant Principal for term 

4. To ensure continuity for KL, Mrs Kenny will remain the classroom teacher and will have Miss Mulford taking 

the class two days a week. Although Mrs Willis will significantly miss having KL on a Friday, Miss Mulford is 

looking forward to working alongside Mrs Kenny in ensuring our KL boys and girls are engaged in their 

learning.  

 

Have a wonderful and restful break and we look forward to seeing you all next term when Mrs Clarke has 

returned. I know she is looking forward to seeing all the students and their families. 

 

Yanu (Goodbye) 

Mrs Amber Greentree 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Award Winners from our Principals Assembly… 
 

Blue Ribbons Red Ribbons Blue Banners 

Felix  Aroha-Kerry 

William Lucas 

Ava  Ariana 

Luke  Aminah 

Randal  Archer 

Owen  Connor 

Leo  Jonah 

Beau  Samuel 

Darci  Ace 

Georgia Ryder 

Jade  Oliver 

Koa  Jai 

Kai  Finnigan 

Lachlan Kevin 

Mia  Madelyn 

Blake 

 

 

Riley 

Matilda 

Charli 

 

Cooper Leah 

Brody  Brooklyn 

Lily  Hunter 

Tarnah  Krishaun 

Neena  Isabella 

Emily  Evie 

Raynesh Dominic 

Imran  Sofia 

Boyd  Rhianna 

Llayden Alexandra 

Cooper Mia 

Ruby  Lily 

 

 



 

 

Red Banners White Banners Blue Pins 

Chelsea 

Conor 

       Havana 

Quinn 

Chayce 

Basim 

Riley 

Carly 

 

Riley 

Reagan 

Imogen 

Reigan 

Elijah Kaleb 

William Sofia 

Jade  Ashton 

Savannah Ryan 

Lily  Zayne 

Maddison Lucy 

Charlotte Neena 

Erfan  Kendrick 

Ashleigh Hugo 

Lara  Tannan 

  Jacob  Scarlett 

Nicholas Beau 

Zade  Samuel 

Addison Roman 

   Aria-Lee Jakai 

 

Red Pins White Pins Principal’s Medallion 

Ethan 

Olivia 

Oliver 

Chloe 

Cooper 

Emmrey 

Harper 

Logan 

Charlotte 

Reagan 

Breanna 

Cooper 

Sophia 

Jaxon 

 

Jaxon 

Sophia 

Cooper 

Breanna 

Emmrey 

Harper 

Logan 

Charlotte 

Reagan 

 
Students’ names are only included if the school has permission to publish, therefore some classes may only have one or no names listed. 

 

 

 

 
                                                                              

 

 

 
 
 

 

The 2024 Premier’s Reading Challenge has now finished. Congratulations to the 331 

students who finished the PRC this year. Your official certificates will arrive at the end of the 

year. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to:  

20 book merit certificate (K-2) 

KL: Connor 
 

Your certificate will be presented at a future assembly. 

 

All K-2 students wishing to receive recognition in the newsletter & assembly need to hand in their green 

PRC card to Mrs Baxter no later than Thursday 17th October.  
 

 
Last week reminder notes were handed out to all students with overdue library books @26.08.24.  

They were on bright orange paper.  

Please remember, books that have become lost or damaged beyond repair  

need to be paid for.  

The title of the book and its replacement cost can be found  

on the overdue reminder note. 

Mrs Baxter 

Teacher Librarian 

PRC Coordinator 

Book Club Coordinator 

 

 

                                                  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

Coming Soon at Werrington County PS… 

                                 Term 4, 2024 Overview 

  

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

14 Oct 15 Oct 16 Oct 17th Oct 18th Oct 

Staff and Students return 

 

 

 P&C Meeting 9am   

2 

21 Oct 22 Oct 23 Oct 24 Oct 25 Oct 

  K-6 Assembly – 2.15pm 

 

2025 Kindy Parent 

Information Night 

Newsletter Day 

World Teachers Day 

3 

28th Oct 29th Oct 30th Oct 31st Oct 1st Nov 

2025 Kindy School Tour 

(5.15pm) 

 Custodian Captain Speeches  P&C cookie fundraiser notes 

home 

4 

4 Nov 5 Nov 6 Nov 7 Nov 8 Nov 

 Penrith Cup AFL TBC K-6 Assembly – 2.15pm Kindergarten Orientation Visit 

1 – Teddy Bears Picnic 

Newsletter Day 

5 

11 Nov 12 Nov 13 Nov 14 Nov 15 Nov 

2025 Leadership Stage 3 

– Peer Speeches 

Kindergarten Orientation Visit 

2 - Literacy 

   

6 

18 Nov 19 Nov 20 Nov 21 Nov 22 Nov 

  K-6 Assembly – 2.15pm Kindergarten Orientation Visit 

3 – Numeracy 

Newsletter Day 

7 

25 Nov 26 Nov 27 Nov 28 Nov 29 Nov 

 Kindergarten Orientation Visit 

4 – Library/Sport 

  Orders due back for cookie 

fundraiser 

8 

2 Dec 3 Dec 4 Dec 5 Dec 6 Dec 

 High School Orientation – 

Public Schools 

Presentation Day Assembly  Newsletter Day 

Christmas in the Courtyard 

9 

9 Dec 10 Dec 11 Dec 12 Dec 13 Dec 

  Recognition Assembly 

 

  

10 

16 Dec 

 

Year 6 Graduation and 

Farewell 

Reports sent home 

 

 

17 Dec 18 Dec 

 

Principal Assembly 

Year 6 Arch 

Last Day for students 

19 Dec 

 

Staff Development Day 

20 Dec 

 

Staff Development Day 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


